
Microlife Institute Announces
Request for Proposal
2023-04-03

Atlanta,GA  4/3/23 - Leader in right-sized housing seeks
construction services proposal for innovative housing
program.

Microlife Institute ("Microlife") has issued a statewide request for proposals
(RFP) to build ten (10) units of transitional housing for Hope Springs Housing,
Inc. The RFP is posted to a publicly accessible drive for Microlife (click here).

All questions about the RFP must be submitted by April 10, 2023 and all
proposals must be submitted by May 3, 2023. Both questions and proposals
must be submitted by email to projects@microlifeinstitute.org.

​About Microlife:

The MicroLife Institute (www.microlifeinstitute.org) is a national 501(c)3 non
profit headquartered in Atlanta, GA. The Institute is a hub that connects
individuals, policy makers, and professionals to rethink how we utilize space
inside the walls of a structure and beyond. We build stronger communities
through development projects and educational programming to elevate
awareness of housing choice throughout the nation.

About Hope Springs Housing, Inc.:

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1v_f7MoicNStTW9bSY1VvE8PiZe62iyql?usp=sharing
https://microlifeinstitute.org
https://www.microlifeinstitute.org/


Hope Springs Housing, Inc. (www.hopespringshousing.org) is a Georgia-based
501c (3) non-profit founded upon the principle that a housing-first approach will
provide women a second chance to renew the bond between a rehabilitated
mother and her dependent children by creating a safe and supportive home
environment. 

 

Contact Information: projects@microlifeinstitute.org

https://hopespringshousing.com

